
Unitil Announces First Quarter 2010 Earnings Conference Call

April 20, 2010

HAMPTON, N.H., April 21, 2010 /PRNewswire via COMTEX/ --Unitil Corporation (NYSE: UTL) (www.unitil.com) announced today that it will hold a
quarterly conference call to discuss first quarter 2010 results on Tuesday, April 27, 2010, at 2:00 p.m. Eastern Time. Financial results for the quarter
will be released before market hours on Tuesday, April 27, 2010.

This call is being webcast by Thomson Financial and can be accessed in the Investor Relations section of Unitil Corporation's website, www.unitil.com.
Institutional investors can access the call via Thomson StreetEvents (www.streetevents.com), a password-protected event management site.

About Unitil

Unitil Corporation is a public utility holding company with subsidiaries providing electric and gas distribution service in New Hampshire and
Massachusetts, gas distribution service in Maine and energy services throughout the northeast. Unitil serves approximately 171,000 utility customers
in three states. Its utility affiliates include Unitil Energy Systems, Inc., Fitchburg Gas and Electric Light Company, Northern Utilities, Inc. and Granite
State Gas Transmission, Inc. Unitil's non-regulated business, Usource, also provides energy brokering and advisory services to large commercial and
industrial customers in the northeastern United States.
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